

2025 SAPA SUMMER MEETING GOLF ACTIVITIES Saturday & Sunday, Aug. 2-3, 2025

Greetings golfers!

Let's talk about golfing in Monterey this summer!

What better way to kick-off our annual SAPA Summer Meeting than with a couple of rounds of golf on the historic Monterey peninsula. I'm sure the golfers in this group can recall some great moments on the golf course during past SAPA summer meetings. What better way to make more golfing memories than on two great golf courses in Monterey Bay?

Here is the itinerary for our 2025 SAPA Summer Meeting Golf Spectacular:



DATE: Saturday, August 2nd

TEE TIME: 8:00 a.m.

<u>LOCATION</u>: Bayonet Golf Course: 1 McClure Way, Seaside, CA 93955

(831) 899-7271

GREEN FEES: \$140 w/ cart

<u>DETAILS</u>: On a bluff overlooking Monterey Bay, the course provides a challenging test for golfers. The holes feature elevation changes, long par 4's and narrow Cypress tree lined fairways. The course was opened in 1954 as the golf course for Fort Ord (a US Army training facility). The course is named after the 7th Infantry "Light Fighter" Division (aka Bayonet Division) which called Fort Ord home from its founding in in 1917 until the base closure in 1994.



DATE: Sunday, August 3rd

TEE TIME: 10:00 a.m.

LOCATION: Pacific Grove Golf Links: 77 Asilomar Blvd., Pacific Grove, CA 93950

(831) 648-5775

GREEN FEES: \$110 w/ cart

<u>DETAILS</u>: This course epitomizes what makes the courses on the Monterey peninsula special: the forest and the coast. The 9 inland holes follow a traditional out-and-back design through tree-lined fairways. The final 9 holes traverse the costal dunes. These holes offer beautiful views of the coast and the Point Pinos Lighthouse. The challenge of the coastal holes increases as the wind blows (cross winds are the norm).

<u>Weather Note</u>: Early August on the Monterey Peninsula is perfect weather for golf. High temperatures typically range between the low 60's to the mid 70's. It is common for the marine layer to roll in during the morning and burn-off in the afternoon. This can result in the need for a light jacket or sweater at tee time.

Please consider joining us for golf during the weekend in Monterey. We look forward to seeing everyone in Monterey both on and off the golf course.

Sincerely,

Brandon Milar, P.E.
Technical Director, CalAPA
2025 SAPA Summer Meeting Golf Coordinator
bmilar@calapa.net
(916) 995-0086 (Mobile)